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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Contractor Building Maintenance Services as
requested by the Facilities Maintenance Department (Citywide)

Facilities Maintenance has been able to utilize this contract for more projects than estimated with the
original award and requests to increase the contract to enhance their program for timely and cost-
effective infrastructure maintenance within existing budget funding.

The Facilities Maintenance Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing a dollar-limit
increase of $600,000 with Builders Guild Inc.; Diamond Ridge Development Corporation; Jokake
Construction Services; Hernandez Companies, Inc.; and East Valley Disaster Services, Inc.;
increasing the annual contract amount from $1,100,000 to $1,700,000 annually.
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